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Ln - February 22,2010 

James D. Beasley 
Ausley & McMullen 
Post Office Box 391 
Tallahassee, FL 32302 

cr 
STAFF DATA REQUEST NO. 1 

Re: 
Electric Company. 

DOCKET NO. 100042-E1 - Petition for approval of revised lighting tariff by Tampa 

Dear Mr. Beasley: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Tampa Electric Company (TECO) 
provide a response to the following data request. 

1. Please provide all cost support for TECO's new lighting fixtures to replace the 175 and 
400 watt Metal Halide Fixtures which have been discontinued. 

Please file the original and five copies of the requested information by Monday, March 8, 
2010, with Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak 
Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6187 if 
you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Martha C. Brown 
Senior Attorney 

MCB/th 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
Paula K. Brown, Tampa Electric Company 
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